








Fourth  Sunday  of  Lent  -  March 6,  2016 
ST.  MARY  SCHOOL  OFFICE:  408.842.2827 RELIGIOUS EDUCATION: 

408.847.2652 

The children in our 
program will present and 
participate in the Stations 
of the Cross which will be 
held on Friday, March 11th 

at 6:00pm in the Church. The 
children from each class will lead a 
station that has been assigned to 
them. We invite the parish 
community to come and pray with 
us on Jesus' journey to the Cross. 
We would like to remind our 
parents to please be sure to read the 
monthly Parent Newsletter so that 
you are aware of all the activities, 
especially NO REL ED Days on 
the calendar. 
Please call our office for further 
information. Our number is 
408.847.2652. 

RUMMAGE SALE HELPS COMMUNITY AND RAISES FUNDS 
We would like to extend a huge thank you to Mariaelena Tantalo, 
Judith Torres and their parent and student volunteers for their hard 
work last Friday and Saturday at the Rummage Sale. The event raised 
$1014.49 for this year’s Lenten Mission Drive, which is for Heifer 
International. Although the cash generated is a bonus, the main goal of 
this is a service project and not a fundraiser. The value is having 
people in our community be able to have clothing and household items 
that they can use and need. It was very rewarding to see so many happy 
faces and delighted children, as they were able to select the toys or 
clothes they wanted without worry of how to pay for them. Anything 
that wasn’t sold was donated to Salvation Army. Thank you also to all 
of our school families who gave donations and support! 

UPCOMING EVENTS AT ST. MARY SCHOOL 
March 13  Daylight Savings Time – Don’t forget to move 
   your clocks forward one hour! 
March 15  St. Joseph’s Liturgy, 8:45am 
March 25-April 3 Easter Break 
April 8  Mother/Son Bingo 
April 29  In Service Day – No School 
May 6   Spring Spaghetti Dinner – Mark you calendars! 
May 13  Mother’s Day Prayer Service & Brunch 
May 25  Spring Concert/Open House 
May 30  Memorial Day – No School 

REGISTRATION FOR 2016-2017 CONTINUES 

Registration for the 2016-2017 school year continues. Though 
the application due date for Kindergarten Years 1 & 2 through 8th 
grade has passed, we strongly encourage families interested in 
enrolling their child to submit an application to the school. There 
are wonderful opportunities for all students at St. Mary School. 
Visit the school website at www.stmarygilroy.org to find out 
more or phone the School Office at 408.842.2827 to set up a tour. 

Saint Mary School does not unlawfully discriminate on the basis of race, 
color, national or ethnic origin, age, sex, or disability in the admission of 
students, the administration of educational policies, scholarship, and loan 

programs, and athletic and other school-administered programs. 

WEEKEND LITURGY QUESTIONS/COMMENTS  –  3/6/16 
1. Who do you connect with: the father, the faithful son, or the wayward 

son? If you have lived long enough you can relate to all three. 
2. The story has rich images. The older son’s greatest challenge is 

understanding how much his father loves both him and his brother. 
3. Our God loves us unconditionally. This both frightens and consoles us. 

How fortunate we are that our God loves us just the same – whether we 
are faithful or wayward. 

The next parent session 
for Eucharist Preparation 
will be on Thursday, 
March 10th at 7:00pm in 
the Common Room of St. 

Francis Center. This meeting is for 
parents who have children 
celebrating First Eucharist this year 
during the Easter Season. 

The Phil-Am Community of Gilroy 
(PACG) announced its 2016 
Scholarship Program. Three $500 
scholarships will be awarded to 
students of Filipino descent going into 
or are already in an accredited college 
or university. Application deadline is 
April 1, 2016. To be considered, 
applications must be complete with 
required attachments, e.g., grades and 
letter of recommendation. An essay is 
also required on either of these topics: 
� Describe how it was for you to 

grow up as a Filipino or of 
Filipino descent in America. 

� Is being of Filipino descent a 
positive or a negative in living a 
happy life in your community? 

For details please contact Julie Belo at 
juliebelo@yahoo.com. 



Fourth  Sunday  of  Lent  -  March 6,  2016 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 408.847.2652 PRAYERS  FOR THE SICK 

OREMOS  POR  LOS  ENFERMOS 
We offer our prayers for the ill from our community. 

Please keep them in your prayers. 

Ofrecemos nuestras oraciones por los enfermos de nuestra comunidad. Por favor 
mantengan a estas personas en sus oraciones diarias. 

MASSES FOR THE WEEK 
An offering to the work of the Parish has been made in memory 
of, or on behalf of, these persons who are hereby included in the 
special prayers of our community at our daily Masses this week. 

Mon       07 7:15am Jacinto Jaso  † 
  Fernando & Maria Luz Razo  † 
 12:10pm Mario Gallardo  † 
 5:00pm Annie Sgheiza † 

Tues       08 7:15am Trevis Berry  † 
  Vering Patricio  † 
 12:10pm Alicia Escalante  (Living Birthday) 
 5:00pm Marian Cadei  † 

Wed       09 7:15am Raymond Perez  † 
 12:10pm Juana Rivera  † 
 5:00pm Doris Fortado † 

Thu        10 7:15am Lupe Aceves  † 
 12:10pm Alejandro Mendoza  † 
 5:00pm Celia De La Cruz † 

Fri          11 7:15am Nieves Galvan  † 
 12:10pm Robertina Fernandez Avila  † 
 5:00pm Richard Lopez  † 

Sat          12 8:30am Aaron Castro  † 
  Julio, Herminia & Pastor Mata  †
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